St. Patrick Catholic School

3889 Wilton Rd., Harrowsmith, Ontario K0H 1V0

Tel: 1 (613) 372.2251 Fax: 1 (613) 372.2726

flhpstph@alcdsb.on.ca www.alcdsb.on.ca/school/stph



Last School Council Meeting

Dear parents/guardians,

Our last School Council meeting of the year is taking place on Wednesday, May 10th at 5:30 in our school library. As always, all parents/guardians are welcome to attend. As this is our last meeting of the year, we are ordering in some food as a way of saying thank you to all those who have helped out on School Council this year. If you would like to attend, but are new to the School Council group, please let the school know so that we can ensure you are included in our food order as well.

We offer a big thank you to everything that our School Council has done for our school this year, including fundraising, financial support, and help with special events, such as the Christmas Dinner, Parent Planter Night, Pancake Tuesday, Spookarama, etc. Your time and talents are very much appreciated!

Sincerely,

Mr. C. Minutillo Principal

Mr. C. Wells Vice-principal